Greater Washington L

Catherine Meloy
President & CEO

January 31, 2020

Dear Delegate Kaiser,

Each day Goodwill continues to work hard connecting residents to career paths and
family sustaining wages. In addition to our retail stores, Goodwill provides job training,
job placement and other human services for people who are unemployed or face other
challenges to employment, including those recently released from the prison system
and people with significant disabilities. Last year, we placed over 1,000 individuals into
jobs.

As we head into 2020, our goal is to continue expanding our capacity and reach to
provide resources and access to employment for residents in the Greater Washington
region. This legislative session, State Senator Guy Guzzone will sponsor and introduce
SB 0448 and Delegate Pat Young will introduce and sponsor the HB0594. Our first
hearing is scheduled for February 12th at 1:00pm before the Ways and Means
Committee. If passed, the credit will allow for qualified job training organizations to keep
the taxes that are currently remitted to the state through the sale of donated goods,
allowing them to further invest in their communities through workforce development
programs. Organizations can then increase their impact by providing access to quality
education, critical resources, apprenticeships and job readiness trainings and create a
workforce pipeline to employment, resulting in stronger communities and the overall
economy for the state of Maryland.

Please see the bill attached for reference.
We look forward to having your support.

Sincerely,

Catherine Meloy

President and CEO
Goodwill of Greater Washington
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Catherine Meloy
President & CEO

January 31, 2020

Dear Delegate Patterson,

Each day Goodwill continues to work hard connecting residents to career paths and
family sustaining wages. In addition to our retail stores, Goodwill provides job training,
job placement and other human services for people who are unemployed or face other
challenges to employment, including those recently released from the prison system
and people with significant disabilities. Last year, we placed over 1,000 individuals into
jobs.

As we head into 2020, our goal is to continue expanding our capacity and reach to
provide resources and access to employment for residents in the Greater Washington
region. This legislative session, State Senator Guy Guzzone will sponsor and introduce
SB 0448 and Delegate Pat Young will introduce and sponsor the HB0594. Our first
hearing is scheduled for February 12th at 1:00pm before the Ways and Means
Committee. If passed, the credit will allow for qualified job training organizations to keep
the taxes that are currently remitted to the state through the sale of donated goods,
allowing them to further invest in their communities through workforce development
programs. Organizations can then increase their impact by providing access to quality
education, critical resources, apprenticeships and job readiness trainings and create a
workforce pipeline to employment, resulting in stronger communities and the overall
economy for the state of Maryland.

Please see the bill attached for reference.
We look forward to having your support.
Sincerely,

Catherine Meloy

President and CEO
Goodwill of Greater Washington

1140 Thlrd Street NE Smte 350 Washlngton DC 20002
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Catherine Meloy
President & CEO

January 31, 2020

Dear Delegate Wilkins,

Each day Goodwill continues to work hard connecting residents to career paths and
family sustaining wages. In addition to our retail stores, Goodwill provides job training,
job placement and other human services for people who are unemployed or face other
challenges to employment, including those recently released from the prison system
and people with significant disabilities. Last year, we placed over 1,000 individuals into
jobs.

As we head into 2020, our goal is to continue expanding our capacity and reach to
provide resources and access to employment for residents in the Greater Washington
region. This legislative session, State Senator Guy Guzzone will sponsor and introduce
SB 0448 and Delegate Pat Young will introduce and sponsor the HB0594. Our first
hearing is scheduled for February 12th at 1:00pm before the Ways and Means
Committee. If passed, the credit will allow for qualified job training organizations to keep
the taxes that are currently remitted to the state through the sale of donated goods,
allowing them to further invest in their communities through workforce development
programs. Organizations can then increase their impact by providing access to quality
education, critical resources, apprenticeships and job readiness trainings and create a
workforce pipeline to employment, resulting in stronger communities and the overall
economy for the state of Maryland.

Please see the bill attached for reference.
We look forward to having your support.
Sincerely,

Catherine Meloy

President and CEO
Goodwill of Greater Washington

1140 Thlrd Street NE Swte 350 Washlngton DC 20002
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Catherine Meloy
President & CEO

January 31, 2020

Dear Delegate lvey,

Each day Goodwill continues to work hard connecting residents to career paths and
family sustaining wages. In addition to our retail stores, Goodwill provides job training,
job placement and other human services for people who are unemployed or face other
challenges to employment, including those recently released from the prison system
and people with significant disabilities. Last year, we placed over 1,000 individuals into
jobs.

As we head into 2020, our goal is to continue expanding our capacity and reach to
provide resources and access to employment for residents in the Greater Washington
region. This legislative session, State Senator Guy Guzzone will sponsor and introduce
SB 0448 and Delegate Pat Young will introduce and sponsor the HB0594. Our first
hearing is scheduled for February 12th at 1:00pm before the Ways and Means
Committee. If passed, the credit will allow for qualified job training organizations to keep
the taxes that are currently remitted to the state through the sale of donated goods,
allowing them to further invest in their communities through workforce development
programs. Organizations can then increase their impact by providing access to quality
education, critical resources, apprenticeships and job readiness trainings and create a
workforce pipeline to employment, resulting in stronger communities and the overall
economy for the state of Maryland.

Please see the bill attached for reference.
We look forward to having your support.
Sincerely,

Catherine Meloy

President and CEO
Goodwill of Greater Washington

1140 Third

Street NE, Suite 350, Washington, DC 20002




Catherine Meloy
President & CEO

January 31, 2020

Dear Delegate Carr,

Each day Goodwill continues to work hard connecting residents to career paths and
family sustaining wages. In addition to our retail stores, Goodwill provides job training,
job placement and other human services for people who are unemployed or face other
challenges to employment, including those recently released from the prison system
and people with significant disabilities. Last year, we placed over 1,000 individuals into
jobs.

As we head into 2020, our goal is to continue expanding our capacity and reach to
provide resources and access to employment for residents in the Greater Washington
region. This legislative session, State Senator Guy Guzzone will sponsor and introduce
SB 0448 and Delegate Pat Young will introduce and sponsor the HB0594. Our first
hearing is scheduled for February 12th at 1:00pm before the Ways and Means
Committee. If passed, the credit will allow for qualified job training organizations to keep
the taxes that are currently remitted to the state through the sale of donated goods,
allowing them to further invest in their communities through workforce development
programs. Organizations can then increase their impact by providing access to quality
education, critical resources, apprenticeships and job readiness trainings and create a
workforce pipeline to employment, resulting in stronger communities and the overall
economy for the state of Maryland.

Please see the bill attached for reference.
We look forward to having your support.

Sincerely,

Catherine Meloy

President and CEO
Goodwill of Greater Washington

1140 Third Street NE, Suite 350, Washington,
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Catherine Meloy
President & CEO

January 31, 2020

Dear Delegate Washington,

Each day Goodwill continues to work hard connecting residents to career paths and
family sustaining wages. In addition to our retail stores, Goodwill provides job training,
job placement and other human services for people who are unemployed or face other
challenges to employment, including those recently released from the prison system
and people with significant disabilities. Last year, we placed over 1,000 individuals into
jobs.

As we head into 2020, our goal is to continue expanding our capacity and reach to
provide resources and access to employment for residents in the Greater Washington
region. This legislative session, State Senator Guy Guzzone will sponsor and introduce
SB 0448 and Delegate Pat Young will introduce and sponsor the HB0594. Our first
hearing is scheduled for February 12th at 1:00pm before the Ways and Means
Committee. If passed, the credit will allow for qualified job training organizations to keep
the taxes that are currently remitted to the state through the sale of donated goods,
allowing them to further invest in their communities through workforce development
programs. Organizations can then increase their impact by providing access to quality
education, critical resources, apprenticeships and job readiness trainings and create a
workforce pipeline to employment, resulting in stronger communities and the overall
economy for the state of Maryland.

Please see the bill attached for reference.
We look forward to having your support.

Sincerely,

Catherine Meloy/p/u'f

President and CEO
Goodwill of Greater Washington

1140 Thlrd Street NE Smte 350 Washlngton DC 20002
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Catherine Meloy
President & CEO

January 31, 2020

Dear Delegate Barnes,

Each day Goodwill continues to work hard connecting residents to career paths and
family sustaining wages. In addition to our retail stores, Goodwill provides job training,
job placement and other human services for people who are unemployed or face other
challenges to employment, including those recently released from the prison system
and people with significant disabilities. Last year, we placed over 1,000 individuals into
jobs.

As we head into 2020, our goal is to continue expanding our capacity and reach to
provide resources and access to employment for residents in the Greater Washington
region. This legislative session, State Senator Guy Guzzone will sponsor and introduce
SB 0448 and Delegate Pat Young will introduce and sponsor the HB0594. Our first
hearing is scheduled for February 12th at 1:00pm before the Ways and Means
Committee. If passed, the credit will allow for qualified job training organizations to keep
the taxes that are currently remitted to the state through the sale of donated goods,
allowing them to further invest in their communities through workforce development
programs. Organizations can then increase their impact by providing access to quality
education, critical resources, apprenticeships and job readiness trainings and create a
workforce pipeline to employment, resulting in stronger communities and the overall
economy for the state of Maryland.

Please see the bill attached for reference.
We look forward to having your support.

Sincerely,

Catherine Meloy /‘7/

President and CEO
Goodwill of Greater Washington

1140 Thlrd Street NE Sunte 350 Washlngton DC 20002
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Catherine Meloy
President & CEO

January 31, 2020

Dear Delegate Luedtke,

Each day Goodwill continues to work hard connecting residents to career paths and
family sustaining wages. In addition to our retail stores, Goodwill provides job training,
job placement and other human services for people who are unemployed or face other
challenges to employment, including those recently released from the prison system
and people with significant disabilities. Last year, we placed over 1,000 individuals into
jobs.

As we head into 2020, our goal is to continue expanding our capacity and reach to
provide resources and access to employment for residents in the Greater Washington
region. This legislative session, State Senator Guy Guzzone will sponsor and introduce
SB 0448 and Delegate Pat Young will introduce and sponsor the HB0594. Ouir first
hearing is scheduled for February 12th at 1:00pm before the Ways and Means
Committee. If passed, the credit will allow for qualified job training organizations to keep
the taxes that are currently remitted to the state through the sale of donated goods,
allowing them to further invest in their communities through workforce development
programs. Organizations can then increase their impact by providing access to quality
education, critical resources, apprenticeships and job readiness trainings and create a
workforce pipeline to employment, resulting in stronger communities and the overall
economy for the state of Maryland.

Please see the bill attached for reference.
We look forward to having your support.

Sincerely,

Catherine Meloy /Ld,a/

President and CEO
Goodwill of Greater Washington

1140 Thlrd Street NE Su;te 350 Washmgton DC 20002




